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The Coastline ROP Board of Trustees met for a special meeting on February 2, 2015, in the 
boardroom at the Coastline Regional Occupational Program/Paul E. Snyder Administrative 
Center. 
 
A special meeting was conducted to interview a candidate for the position of superintendent with 
the following Coastline ROP board members and guests in attendance: 
 
Lauren Brooks, Coastline ROP Board of Trustees, IUSD 
Tammie Bullard, Coastline ROP Board of Trustees, TUSD 
Martha Fluor, Coastline ROP Board of Trustees, NMUSD 
Susan Henry, Coastline ROP Board of Trustees, HBUHSD 
Suzie Swartz, Coastline ROP Board of Trustees, SVUSD 
Margaret Chidester, Law Offices of Margaret A. Chidester & Associates, counsel for Coastline 
ROP 
 
During the special meeting, no action was taken. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Board of Trustees is scheduled for February 12, 2015, at 9:00 
a.m. at Coastline ROP, 1001 Presidio Square, Costa Mesa. 
 
 
 
 


